
 

 

May 5, 2011 
 
 
RE: School Recordkeeper 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge School Recordkeeper for exceeding our expectations in 
the development, implementation, and continued support of this scheduling and student management 
system. 
 
When Centre for Arts and Technology initially approached School Recordkeeper about the implementation of 
a new scheduling and student management software, we realized that we would face a number of challenges 
in our transition from our previous software. School Recordkeeper was able to share ideas, recommendations, 
and expertise in order to make the transition smoothly in what I consider to be a superior and very 
professional job. 
 
I would like to especially thank Mr. Aaron Beck for the professionalism he displayed in working with our staff 
to assure our complete satisfaction, as well as his continued devotion to meeting all of our needs and solving 
any problems in a very timely fashion. Staff find Mr. Beck easy to work with and very thorough in all of the 
work he’s done for Centre for Arts and Technology.  We have established a wonderful working relationship 
with Mr. Beck and look forward to continuing our business relationship with him and School Recordkeeper in 
the future. 
 
Centre for Arts and Technology has enjoyed working with and would like to thank School Recordkeeper for all 
of the hard work and dedication. I would highly recommend School Recordkeeper to other schools and 
organizations looking to acquire scheduling and student management software.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Martin Theiss 
President 
Centre for Arts and Technology  


